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ILC Program funding that had not been awarded1 is detailed below: 
 
Year Funding not awarded 

(GST exclusive) 
2020-21 $25,617,855.33 
2021-22 $22,253,000.00 (as at 28 February 

2022) 
 
Responsibility for the ILC program transferred from the National Disability Insurance 
Agency (NDIA) to the Department of Social Services (the Department) during late 
2020. Therefore the Department is unable to provide information about ILC funding 
that had not been awarded prior to this date. For this information please contact the 
NDIA. 
 
 

                                                           
1 Awarded funding means funding that the Department is legally committed to paying providers through 
agreed funding arrangements.  


